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To: Powell Barber <powbar2106@gmail.com>

Powell,

I was in Norfolk last week for the Hyman G Rickover SSN-709 hall of fame induc�on ceremony.  There
is a submarine hall of fame as it turns out both Bergall and HGR members.  As part of that ceremony
the subvets and the ac�ve duty submariners have a memorial service for the 52 lost submarines. 

But my main purpose of the trip was to go to Amelia and say good bye to my good friend and
shipmate Izzy.  Izzy was on the boat 1978-1983.  Izzy was a Puerto Rican from the Bronx and he made
it from nothing to Sonar Chief on Submarines and then CIVLANT and a brief re�rement on a Virginian
farm.

I got really luck in C school because Izzy was guiding and instruc�ng me for weeks, over six months I
think, that along with describing the Bergall history including the 13s.  Copied below is a new picture
along with a diary entry that has been posted on my website since the 1990s.

Remember Bergall and the 13s? Even when ASR-13 hit us it was good because we got a new dome,
some new sonar stuff, and a clean hull.

Izzy is in sec�on 13.   Amelia Virginia Veterans Cemetery May 27 2022  
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I went to the cemetery office and spoke with the caretaker who remembered Izzy's service even
though it was two years ago. The place is immaculately maintained by the VA so that was nice to see.
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